
H-13 Correspondence – Margaret Chism 

From: PEGGY CHISM <peggychism@verizon.net>  
Sent: Sunday, November 03, 2019 7:43 AM 
To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Jade Entertainment License 
 
Dear Mrs. Tsang-Palmer, 

I am contacting you to express my concern regarding this Entertainment License for Jade 
Restaurant because of the AMPLIFIED Music. I live in Marina Pacifica and we will all hear this 
music. This could negatively affect our property values. PLEASE,PLEASE,PLEASE do not allow 
the amplifiers. 
 
Thank You, 
Margaret Chism 
 

mailto:peggychism@verizon.net
mailto:LBBIZ@longbeach.gov

